



04 October 2023

Dear Families

Individual School Photo - Years 7 to 11

You will be receiving your child's proof card this week, if you have not already, for your child's individual school photo. We would like to offer the use of the Pupil Premium grant to purchase one of the advertised items as detailed on the proof card, you can place your order here. If you have already purchased your child's photo, please get in touch with me at hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk and I will be able to organise a refund.

All orders need to be submitted via the form by Wednesday 18 October 2023, if you need a refund please also get in touch by the same date.

Yours sincerely

Hebler

Mrs H Nibloe

Pupil Premium Coordinator



















